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Mercy care center is not what is needed in the community.
It will not be serving the needs of the community..what about women who are having babies,

how will the MCC address that need in the community..women won't be able to give birth at
MCC, what about people who have cancer. Their needs won't be met at MCC. Anyone can
plainly see that Trinity Health does not have the interest of the people in the community in

their plan. Plainly they don't care!
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